
Dear sir / madam 
My sister had a kidney transplant 26 years ago. It gave her a new life which we really 
appreciated.However she received it with the informed consent of her donors family, not by 
presumed consent! I am against presumed consent as there are no safeguards in place to prevent it 
if the person is not on the organ donation register. 
Upon death it is the decision of the individuals family to decide what happens to their loved ones 
body ,not a matter for our government to decide. 
 
Your faithfully 

 
Sent from my iPad 
 




